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17th December 2021 

Autumn Term 14 

Dates for your diary:  

 Overall House Cup Winners for  

 Autumn Term. Turtles with  

 1650 house points. 

Birthdays:  17th December—7th January 

Summayah, Maya, Uswa, Panth, Hassan, Yasmin, Aliya, Aiza, Kiki, 

Hafsa, Khadija, Aaron,Amaan, Syeda, Ayisha, Khurram 

School Office Hours are Monday to Friday 08.30 to 16.00 Hrs 

Growth Mindset Certificates 

Certificates for showing Growth Mind set Values (determination, embracing challenges, working in a group, sharing their learning, 

learning from mistakes, and showing resilience) goes to the following children: 

Swan: Hard Working: Abdul Basith, Aida, Curiosity: Hanzala, Motivation: Nissi, Embracing Challenges: Zuhaa 
Puffin: Embracing challenges: Tony, Hamza, Maniha, Excellent hard work/effort: Yasmin, Working cooperatively: Atheeb 

Woodpecker: Embracing Challenges: William, Darsh, Collaborative Learning: Rameen, Ibrahim. Excellent Effort: Leah 

Heron: Excellent effort- Sreeya. Hard Work: Devin, Collaborative learning: Tilly, Curiosity: Alfie.  

Embracing challenges: Fayzan.  
Owl: Embracing Challenges: Eshaal, Working Co-operatively: Adam, Excellent Effort: Umar, Nayra, Asking Questions: Isaac  

Kingfisher: Embracing Challenges: Muhammad Umar, Qasim, Excellent Effort: Aaron, Perseverance: Aisha,  

Perseverance: Raiyan 

Ask your children about our Resilient Friends 

Monday 20th December (Inset Day) 
Tuesday 21st December 2021 (Occasional Day) 
Wednesday 5th January 2022 (Inset Day) 
Spring Term begins on 6th January 2022 
Thursday 6th January 2022 to Friday 1st April 2022 
Half Term Holiday from Monday 14th February to  
Friday 18th February 2022 
Summer Term 2022 
Wednesday 20th April 2022 to Friday 22nd July 2022 
Bank Holiday Monday 2nd May 2022 
Half Term Holiday from Friday 27th May to Friday 3rd June 2022 

Perseverance Certificates 

Certificates for showing great perservance go to the following children: 

Swan: Hareem, Hassan, Menaal, Dilyan, Albert 

Puffin: Alia, Isa, Ayisha, Raees, Tawassul 

Woodpecker: Maya, Emma, Khurram, Azma, Sumaya  

Heron: Amad, Eriselda, Abby, Jarush and Beatrice.  
Owl: Ammaarah, Alex, Haania, Zeyn, Aisha 

Reporting A Covid Case 

Please ensure that you report a positive Covid-19 PCR result 

for children through the designated email:  

covid@chaterinfants.herts.sch.uk. 

Up to date email information 

We will provide updates about any impact on the opening of 

the school in January 2022 via Parent Mail.  Please do ensure 

that we have your up to date email information.   

Use of Microsoft Teams 

Please make sure that you are able to access Microsoft 

Teams if you have not already done so.  In the event that 

there is a national lockdown in the future, all learning will be 

via Microsoft Teams so it is vital that you are able to access 

this. You will need to go to this website  

https://www.microsoft.com/en-gb/microsoft-teams/group-chat-

software 

A festive message to all 

We would like to wish all parents and carers a  lovely  

Christmas if they celebrate it and a  restful festive break.   

Thank you for your support during these difficult times.  We 

look forward to working with you in 2022 as we continue to 

meet the many challenges that we are all facing.  We will 

 continue to strive to provide high quality teaching and learning 

to all children and to support you as much as possible.   


